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NICHETTO

MATERIAL OPTIONS 101O NINO OTTOMAN

Nino is an ottoman that shares the stylistic 
principles of the Elysia Lounge Chair, while 
also complementing the other items in the 
Nichetto collection. Its solid wood legs 
showcase its fine material and craftsmanship, 
while its fusion of wood and upholstered 
materials is inspired by mid-century design. 

SIZE

W59 × D47 × H41.5 cm
W23 1/4 × D18 1/2 × H16 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

0

1

N

I

C

H

E

T

T

O

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
D
E
S
I
G
N
E
R
S
/
N
I
C
H
E
T
T
O
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

NICHETTO

MATERIAL OPTIONS 101O NINO OTTOMAN

Nino is an ottoman that shares the stylistic 
principles of the Elysia Lounge Chair, while 
also complementing the other items in the 
Nichetto collection. Its solid wood legs 
showcase its fine material and craftsmanship, 
while its fusion of wood and upholstered 
materials is inspired by mid-century design. 

SIZE

W59 × D47 × H41.5 cm
W23 1/4 × D18 1/2 × H16 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 101O NINO OTTOMAN

Nino is an ottoman that shares the stylistic 
principles of the Elysia Lounge Chair, while 
also complementing the other items in the 
Nichetto collection. Its solid wood legs 
showcase its fine material and craftsmanship, 
while its fusion of wood and upholstered 
materials is inspired by mid-century design. 

SIZE

W59 × D47 × H41.5 cm
W23 1/4 × D18 1/2 × H16 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

101O NINO OTTOMAN

SIZE

SPECIFICATION

mailto:sales@delaespada.com
mailto:sales@delaespada.com

